
 

Are you a DCPS or DC charter high school student 
fascinated with Japan and Japanese culture? 

	

	
	

If so, consider joining Globalize DC this summer for  
 

JAPAN IN DC 
 

***Students who have signed up for the Marion S. Barry Summer Youth Employment 
Program (MBSYEP) are eligible to be paid for their participation in this program. *** 

 
Globalize DC, a local nonprofit organization, is now accepting applications from DC high school students 
(rising sophomores, juniors, and seniors) from either DCPS or DC charter schools, for its new six-week 
summer program, “JAPAN IN DC.” If you’re into Japan or just want a global experience without leaving 
the city, this is the program for you! You’ll spend your time with other highly motivated peers, exploring and 
getting to know a wide variety of people, places, organizations, and businesses with connections to Japan. It 
will be a lot of fun – with real-life exposure to the Japanese world and Japan-related careers in your own city! 
Students will document and share what they learn, and will gain useful work-readiness skills. 
 

June 26 – August 4, 2017 
Mon-Fri, 9:00 am – 2:30 pm 

Location: Columbia Heights Education Campus  
(near Columbia Heights metro stop) 

 
NOTE: BOTH SYEP AND NON-SYEP STUDENTS WILL BE ACCEPTED. 

 
For more information and to apply, go to: 

https://goo.gl/forms/YFJ908AKJaRQlUVD3. 
 

Applications will be accepted until all slots are filled – no later than May 19, 2017. 
 

Any questions? Contact Sally Schwartz at sally@globalizedc.org or 202-251-1692. 
  


